State of Israel
Ministry of Communications
External Affairs Division

17 June 2014
560

To
Ms. Heather Dryden, GAC Chair
Dear Ms. Dryden,

I have the pleasure to inform you that the State of Israel is much
interested in getting more involved with GAC's activities and join its
meeting.

As a first stage, we are interested in taking part in GAC'S upcoming
meeting in London.

The designated advisors will be Ms. Dina Beer and Mr. Yuval Zantkeren.

Their contacts are:

Ms. Dina Beer - dina.b@isoc.org.il
Mr. Yuval Zantkeren - yuval@dtnt.com

Sincerely yours, X
AN
Naama Henig

Director, international Affairs Division

Copy; Mr. Avi Berger, Director General, MOC
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